MCKOWNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

Nearly one hundred people attended the hearing at the McKownville Fire House on May 26th.

This meeting was called by the Town Board to determine the will of the people regarding the Town Board acquiring all or any part of the existing sewer system and to operate, repair and maintain such pipe lines as the sewer system of the sewer district.

There was not one dissenting vote and all that remains is for the Town Board to determine those who will benefit and arrange for assessing these beneficiaries when the need arises.

And so ... another major improvement draws to a close, through the efforts of the McKownville Improvement Association.

May I take this opportunity to remind you that your dues for 1955 are now due. If you have paid them, please ignore this reminder, otherwise will you kindly send them to -

Mr. Alfred Strassburg, Treasurer, 1 McKown Road McKownville, Albany 3, N. Y.

Very truly yours,

James A. Choules, President.